

698 PACIFIC WAY • P. O. Box 2510 • GEARHART, OREGON 97138 • (503) 738-5501

August 27, 2021

TO: HONORABLE MAYOR COCKRUM & COUNCIL MEMBERS

FROM: CHIEF OF POLICE

Subject: HIRING PROCESS

On August 16, 2021 the hiring process for the 3rd officer position started. TNT will be conducting the written testing portion of the hiring process. This application period will end on September 20, 2021.

On September 21, 2021 I will begin the review process of all applicants resume and application that have passed the written test.

On October 9, 2021 the ORPAT (physical testing) will be conducted on all applicants.

At a yet to be scheduled date in October oral interviews will be scheduled with some of the top applicants. Most likely this be done using Zoom, as I want to be able to see their facial expressions while answering questions.

More information will be provided to you as the process continues forward after oral interviews.

Chief of Police